UL LA SALLE COUNTY BROADCASTING CORP.
LA SALLE, ILLINOIS
— POST OFFICE BOX 215

TELEPHONE 3100

Ie Salle, illinois
April 1lth, 1955

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94,

Geneva, Nebraska.

Dear Sir:

This is to confirm your report or reception
of radlio Stetion WLPO on April 4th, 1955 between the hours
of twelve o'clock mianight and one thirty A.M. CST.

Very truly yours,

« McCann, Chief Engineer.
La Salle Uounty Broadcasting Corp.,

“VOICE OF THE TRI-CITIES™




